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Newsletter 6.28.2021 
www.hfgsglendale.org 

 

 
Learning while having fun in our Summer School program at Holy Family Grade School! 

 

 
Our students are enjoying the morning academic programs and the fun programs from 12:00 
noon and up. HFGS is so glad to have returned to in-person instruction as early as March 15th 

http://www.hfgsglendale.org/�
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and thus, has been able to generate a good number of students for both morning and 
afternoon Summer School sessions. The goal is to enhance our learners’ skills in language arts 
or mathematics in a summer academic program that just started this week. There is a choice 

for every family to choose from four, five, or six weeks. 

 

The students who are learning in person have the benefit of experiencing some structured 
social interaction, normalcy in a physical school environment, and authentic play. All grade 

level students registered in Summer School have pursued to reconnect with their friends and 
get acclimated to being back in campus. Thanks to Mrs. Teresa Nelson and her team of 

summer teachers for making this first week a success! 

Yearbooks and Class of 2021 Grade Baccalaureate Mass and Graduation Ceremony DVDs 

Each student (TK-8th Grade) gets a hardcopy of a Yearbook and the Class of 2021 may now pick up both 
the yearbook and their graduation DVD.  
Date and time of pick up: 
Monday, June 28 – 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, June 29 - 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
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An online copy of the Yearbook: 
Yearbook 2021 
Theme: Optimism 
 

• Have classmates and friends autograph on the Autograph Page. 

A Guide to Care Our Yearbook: 

A yearbook allows any reader to enjoy and go back to the memories this current year has 
captured. These are significant events you may want to read again when it is visited years later.  

Our yearbook is a publication that reflects the events and lives of people involved with a school 
during that given year. Our yearbook fulfills some standard roles: it is a memory book, a history 
book, a record book, and/or a reference book.  

A few great suggestions to keep and respect a school yearbook: 

• Make sure to use kind and respectful messages, if writing a dedication. 
• Leave no markings on the pictures or on any of the articles written. 
• Keep all the pages together. Handle the book with care. 
• Revisit your Yearbook from time to time like 10, 20, 30, 50 years after you have received 

it. 

Thanks to Mr. Krikor Kiladjian, our yearbook core committee, parents, and everyone’s 
participation toward the completion of our yearbook. ENJOY reading our 2021 YEARBOOK. 

Dr. Suelto 
 

A prayer meditation to begin the week… 
 
Take, O Lord, and receive my entire liberty, my memory, my understanding, and my whole will. All that I 
am and all that I possess you have given me. I surrender it all to you to be disposed of according to your 
will. Give me only your love and your grace - with these I will be rich enough and will desire nothing 
more. (Prayer of Ignatius Loyola, 1491-1556) 
 
Psalm 50:1-5, 23 
1 The Mighty One, God the LORD, speaks and summons the earth from the rising of the sun to its 
setting. 
2 Out of Zion, the perfection of beauty, God shines forth. 
3 Our God comes, he does not keep silence, before him is a devouring fire, round about him a mighty 
tempest. 
4 He calls to the heavens above and to the earth, that he may judge his people: 
5 "Gather to me my faithful ones, who made a covenant with me by sacrifice!" 
23 He who brings thanksgiving as his sacrifice honors me; to him who orders his way aright I will show 
the salvation of God!" 
 
Thank you and please continue to enjoy your summer! 

https://www.flipsnack.com/hfgsglendale/2020-2021-hfgs-yearbook-flipbook.html�
https://www.flipsnack.com/hfgsglendale/2020-2021-hfgs-yearbook-flipbook.html�
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References: 
Fr. Jim's Message 
Church Bulletins 
School Calendar 
Sisters of Charity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

Pick-up of Yearbooks & Class of 2021 Grad DVDs 
Monday, June 28 - 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, June 29 - 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

Federal Holiday ( July 4th falls on a Sunday.) 
Office will be closed on Monday, July 5th, 2021. 

 

 
 

Orientation for New Families 
Wednesday, July 28, 2021 5:00 p.m. 

GS Auditorium 
 

https://hfglendale.org/bulletins�
https://hfgsglendale.org/�
https://www.bvmsisters.org/�

